EDMONTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS

March 23, 2004

TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: A. McBeath, Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: Edwin Parr Teacher Award

ORIGINATOR: B. Holt, Executive Director, Instructional and Curricular Support

Services

RESOURCE STAFF: Bev Lyseng

INFORMATION

Principals were invited to nominate first-year teachers for the 2004 Edwin Parr Teacher Award which is sponsored by the Alberta School Boards Association.

The district nominee is Carrie McKenna, a first-year teacher at Amiskwaciy Academy. She will be presented with a certificate and plaque in recognition of her nomination at the board meeting. Ms. McKenna will be introduced by her principal, Dr. Phyllis Cardinal.

AMcB:eo